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The Permanent Mission of Norway to the United Nations Office and other International
Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for
Human Rights, the Secretariat of CRC 99" session, and has the honour to present seven additional
Norwegian delegates, to the public consideration in Geneva on 12 - 13 May 2025, of the Seventh
periodic report submitted in 2024 by Norway under article 44 of the Convention on the Rights of
the Child, which will be held in Geneva from 12 to 30 May 2025

Additional delegates:

Ms. Kari Grette, Assistant Director General, Ministry of Health Services

Ms. Ragnhild Rghme Fjaertoft, Policy Director , Ministry of Health Services

Ms. Gitte Huus, Senior Adviser, Ministry of Health Services

Ms. Bente Hagerupsen, Senior Adviser, Ministry of Labour and Social Inclusion
Ms. Anne Liltvedt, Policy Director, Ministry of Labour and Social Inclusion

Ms. Elen Fatland, Senior Adviser, Ministry of Labour and Social Inclusion

Ms. Regine Meland Liltvedt, Adviser, Ministry of Labour and Social Inclusion

The seven delegates from the Ministry of Labor and Social Inclusion and the Ministry of Health and
Care Services will be participating online. Therefore, we request a hybrid set-up in the Ground
Floor Conference Room (Room A), Palais Wilson.

The Permanent Mission of Norway to the United Nations Office and other International
Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights, the Secretariat of the Human Rights Council, the assurances
of its highest consideration. '2
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Geneva, 9 May 2025

Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights,
the Secretariat of CED

Geneva







